
Resource Sharing Committee Report - Chair Becky Spratford 

The committee met on August 8, 2022 / The next meeting is on November 14, 2022 

Becky Spratford welcomed the committee as the new chairperson of the Resource Sharing Committee.  
Julie Milavec, RAILS Board, Guillermo Gasca, Morton College, and Annie Miskewitch, Schaumburg 
Township District Library joined the committee as new members.  Monica Harris gave a RAILS Report with 
a focus on resource sharing initiatives that fall within the four strategic goals of the new RAILS Strategic 
Plan. Anne Slaughter gave a comprehensive presentation on Find More Illinois. Mark Hatch gave a 
presentation on the RAILS’ delivery service. Harris encouraged the committee members to review the 
RAILS Strategic Plan and the RAILS Resource Sharing plan to familiarize themselves with the documents.  
Both of the plans are important guiding principles for RAILS. At the next committee meeting there will be 
an opportunity for committee members to suggest any updates to the RAILS Resource Sharing Plan, which 
was last updated in 2018.  
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